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Recently, the Almond Historical Society invited Senator Young to visit their new
office and archives building. The Almond Historical Society serves an important role
in our community by helping to preserve the history and memories that make our
towns special.

They are holding an Open House to showcase their new offices at the Hagadorn
House on Sunday, May 5, from 2 p.m. – 5 p.m.

Pictured with Senator Young are Lee & Donna Ryan, Doris Montgomery, Lillian
Hanks, Barbara Bernstein, Karl Grantier, Wayne Kellogg, Kitty Baker, Mike Baker and
Cindy Banker.


